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Pamela B. Katz

Chairman

Connecticut Siting Council

10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051


Re:
Docket No. 272 ‑ Connecticut Light and Power Company and United Illuminating Company Application for a New 345‑kV Electric Transmission Line Between Scovill Rock Switching Station in Middletown and Norwalk Substation in Norwalk

Dear Chairman Katz:

The undersigned, on behalf of the Towns of Wallingford and Durham (the “Towns”) wishes to urge the Council’s favorable consideration of the request of the Attorney General dated March 2, 2005 in which the Attorney General requested that the Council schedule exceptions and oral arguments in this proceeding in response to a draft decision instead draft findings of fact. The limited resources of the Towns, and the questionable value of exceptions and oral arguments on solely draft findings of fact, strongly argue in favor of this request of the Attorney General.

Such a modification of the Council’s schedule will afford the Towns, and all other parties and intervenors, a much more meaningful opportunity to assist the Council in its efforts to appropriately address the many significant issues in this proceeding.


Very truly yours,


Peter G. Boucher
PGB/pab 
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